
 

 

STONEARCH CONDOMINIUM ASSOCIATION RULE 
REGARDING STORAGE OF TRASH AND RECYCLING BARRELS 

 
 
 
PURPOSE: 
 
To sustain a neat and orderly appearance of the StoneArch Condominium Association common 
and limited common area property for the benefit of residents and visitors. 
 
EFFECTIVE DATE: 
 
October 22, 2021 
 
APPROVED RULE: 
 
No property owner living within the StoneArch Condominium Association (#1-45 Morgan 
Street, Windham, NH 03087) shall at any time leave their garbage and/or recycling barrels in a 
location that is visible except: 
 
! Garbage and/or recycling barrels may be placed at the end of a homeowner’s driveway the 

night before a scheduled trash collection day. Currently, trash is collected every Friday 
morning with recycling collected every other Friday morning. 
! Homeowners should always make sure that their trash and recycling barrels are properly 

closed and secured when placed out for collection to avoid having materials carried away by 
the weather or animals. 
! All trash and recycling barrels shall be removed from the end of a homeowner’s driveway as 

soon as possible after the trash has been collected unless schedule, weather, or other 
unforeseen circumstances prevent this. 
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